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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Concerns about warehouse development on  wetlands and farmland in Ancaster

From: Teresa Busch  
Sent: November 5, 2023 8:13 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen 
<Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Kroetsch, Cameron <Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca>; Nann, 
Nrinder <Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; Hwang, Tammy <Tammy.Hwang@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt 
<Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom <Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther 
<Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Danko, John-Paul <John-Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad 
<Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff <Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, Mark 
<Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; Cassar, Craig <Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Alex 
<Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Spadafora, Mike <Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca>; McMeekin, Ted 
<Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Concerns about warehouse development on wetlands and farmland in Ancaster 

Good day, 

As long time Ancaster residents since 1976, we hereby register our deep concern about the proposal 
that ONE properties, Urban Solutions, and Sergio’s Manchia wish to build  massive warehouses onto 
the Garner Marsh, obliterating the headwaters of the Ancaster Creek and causing permanent injury to 
its natural wetlands including wildlife, plants, etc., paving over paradise as it were.  

In this age of heightened awareness of, and reality of climate change, it makes no sense to us to 
undermine and destroy wild areas that are desperately needed to help protect us and all creatures 
who depend on it. It’s unconscionable and terribly short-sighted! Surely we can do better, not only for 
ourselves now, but looking forward to the future generations.  

Thank you, 
Robert and Teresa Busch  
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